

Mansard Re-do Project 2

9/16/16

On 9/15/16, one construction company was requesting another 2 weeks to submit their bid. The second construction company has not submitted their bid either.

The majority of the Board would like to wait until these bids are submitted.

In the meantime we have received 3 sealed bids that were received by the 9/9/16 deadline.

At this time there is no longer a due date for bid submissions.